
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Assembly with Dermot O’Leary 
 

Years 3, 4, and 5 enjoyed a zoom assembly with Dermot O’Leary this week, where he 
talked all about his new book in the Toto the Ninja Cat range, and gave lessons in story 
writing and illustration. Has your child suddenly been drawing ninja cats? They were 

so inspired to get started on their own ideas! 
 

     

 
What season would you want to make and why if you had the power? By Orlaith in Year 5 

Winning Answer by Tobias in Year 6 
I would make a season about peace and kindness, as the world needs some peace and 

kindness. People are making fun of people’s skin colour and being unkind. 

 

 

18th March 22 
 

Excuse me, but I’m very hungry. Do you think I can have tea with you? 
 

Judith Kerr, The The Tiger Who Came to Tea 

Winning Answer by Elliot in Foundation Stage 
I would make spring so we could smell the flowers. 
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Winning Answer by Megan in Year 2 
I would have a freedom season where everyone can do what they want to do as sometimes you 

just need a break. 
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Lakeside Theatre 
 

We are so proud of and so impressed with all our 
poets from Years 3 and 5 who performed in front of 
TWO HUNDRED people at the Lakeside Theatre this 

week. Children from all of the schools were incredible, 
and we were humbled to be part of it. Essex Children's 

University, Essex Book Festival, University of Essex, 
and Eastside Educational Trust all worked together to 

put on such a professional, fun, and powerful event. 
 

 
 

 

Foundation Stage at the Jam Jar 

  

Foundation Stage have been learning the story of 
The Tiger Who Came to Tea, and wanted to 

experience a real café; so this week they went on a 
walk in the village to visit The Jam Jar. 

 
The children were very polite, and even had 

discussions on the cost of items on the menu and 
what coins they should use. 

 

 
 

   
 

 

 

Easter Food Parcels 
 

If you need a food parcel for over the 
Easter break please do let us know by 
next Wednesday 23rd March so we can 

make the neccesary arrangements.  
 

They will likely be ready for collection 
on Thursday 31st March or Friday 1st 

April. Thank you. 

Red Nose Day 

  

There are many red noses and happy faces in school 
today, including Captain Jamie – who is taking his role 

VERY seriously complete Gertrude the steam train. 
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